
JOHN CONNALLY
GOVERNOR OF TEXAS

August 4, 1967

The Honorable Eligio de la Garza
Congress of the United States
House of Representatives
Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear Kika:

Before he left on his trip, the Governor asked me
to acknowledge your letter regarding Selective
Service Board rnembers.

He is always interested in seeing qualified Latin
American citizens serving Texas, but you may
know that he has delegated his authority in the
draft board appointments to Colonel Schwartz.

Kindest regards,

SincArely,
D

Lari~/Temple
Executive Assistant
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KIKA DE LA GARZA
15TH DISTRICT. TEXAS

(Congress of ttle 21niteb *tate5
~ouse of ~epresentatibes

Niasbington, 35.€. 20515

9 August 1967

Hector Garcia, M D
Founder, American G I Forum
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Doctor Garcia

Here is a letter from the Governor's Assistant
about the Selective Service Board members.

This is just to keep you posted and to assure
you of my always high regards and complete good wishes.

Sincerely

1<LL ds Q-2%4
E (Kika) de la Garz~, MC
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